

Lancaster House Hampshire Court Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 7YH

T +44 (0)300 123 1032 F +44 (0)191 376 2605 www.gov.uk/mmo

By email: ldf@selby.gov.uk

Our reference: 1147

6 August 2015

Dear Cheryl,

Re: Let's Talk PLAN Selby Summer 2015

Thank you for inviting the Marine Management Organisation (MMO) to comment on the above consultation. I can confirm that the MMO has no comments to submit in relation to this consultation.

If you have any questions or need any further information please just let me know. More information on the role of the MMO can be found on our website www.gov.uk/mmo

Yours sincerely

Susan Davidson Communications Assistant

Email: stakeholder@marinemanagement.org.uk

